
From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Current Road Conditions in the Park 4-16-18
Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 9:50:22 PM

Hello,

I wanted to take a minute to thank everyone who has responded is such a positive way to these road
update emails.  We have had many responses indicating these emails are helpful and expressing
appreciation.  I shared those sentiments with the Board at our last meeting and they were appreciated.  

Here we are in the middle of April and we just received 4 inches of snow.  The roads are plowed and
open for access.  It is suppose to get very cold tonight so they will become icy and potentially slick. 
Please be careful.   I don't know how long the snow will last as the temperatures will get warmer as the
week progresses.  

Have a great week.  

Wanda
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